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December 14, 2021 
 
 
Re: COVID Exposure to 3rd Grade  
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians & Staff Members,  
 
This letter is to inform you that we were made aware today that a student in 3rd Grade has been exposed to 
COVID-19 through secondary exposure. That student was last in school Friday December 10th.  Please 
monitor your children of possible symptoms.  If any symptoms do arise, please contact the school and your 
pediatrician for further instructions.   
 
Please feel free to call Mrs. Zuidema if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Thomas Nadolny 
Principal / Superintendent  
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